Clinton Traffic Committee

Notice of Public Meeting

There will be a meeting of the Traffic Committee to take place on Wednesday,
June 12, 2019 at 2:00 PM in the Chamber Room of the Clinton Town Hall to
discuss the following items:

e Corcoran House Handicapped Parking

e Four Way Stop Intersection for Church Street and Chestnut Street
e Worcester Street One-Way

o Parking at End of Grove Street for Spillway

e Green Street No Parking Update

If anyone needs additional information prior to this meeting, please contact
Town Administrator Michael J. Ward by calling (978) 365-4120.

Traffic Committee Members

Michael J. Dziokonski — Board of Selectmen

Mark R. Laverdure, Police Chief

Michael P. Lutes, Fire Chief

Christopher J. McGown — Superintendent of Public Works
James Boodry, Community Representative




